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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Mendocino County SELPA Policy Council hereby 

gives notice that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 

 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 

Final review and adoption of the SELPA-wide Local Plan, Annual Budget Plan and the Annual 

Service Plan for 2021-2022 for special education programs. 

 

Note:  According to guidelines from the California State Department of Education, the SELPA must 

conduct a public hearing on the 2021-2022 Local Plan, Annual Budget Plan and the Annual Service 

Plan prior to adoption by the Superintendents’ Policy Council.  This notice of public hearing 

enables the Mendocino County SELPA to comply with those guidelines. 

 

If there is interest in reviewing the Local Plan, Annual Service Plan or the Annual Budget Plan, feel 

free to contact the SELPA office by calling (707) 467-5166 or emailing mmaxwell@mcoe.us.  

 

 

HEARING DATE AND TIME 

 

DATE:  Friday, May 14, 2021 

 

TIME:   1:00 p.m. 

 

LOCATION:  Zoom Meeting 

https://mcoe.zoom.us/j/98071293903?pwd=Skh1RWJNYldQYkMrL2ZYT01UTStCdz09 

 

 

For additional information, contact: 

Mendocino County SELPA Office 

(707) 467-5166 

mmaxwell@mcoe.us  
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